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Reduced Speed Limits in School Zones 
 

On May 27, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. The Establishing Speed Limits on Regional Roads policy be updated to include the 

new school zone maximum speed sign introduced by the Province. 

2. Existing speed limits on Regional roads in all school zones identified in Attachment 1 

be reduced by 10 km/h.  

3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Clerks of local municipalities, public 

school boards and the Chief of York Regional Police.  

4. The Regional Solicitor prepare the necessary bylaws. 
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